
From: John Stokes   
Sent: Tuesday, 21 July 2015 1:19 PM 
To: Ipart Website Feedback 
Subject: Consolidated Sydney Council 
 
I am a resident of Balmain, Leichhardt Council, and just wanted to voice my opposition to the 
consolidated council plan, at least as it relates to Leichhardt Council.  After reviewing the Fit 
for the Future submission, I strongly desire to keep Leichhardt Council as a standalone 
council. 

John Stokes 
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